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9th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 - Sex and Relationships Education 

 

During the second half of the Summer term, the children in Year 4 will be receiving a course of lessons on Sex and Relationships 

Education. This subject will be presented very sensitively, using resources that are widely used with Year 4 children throughout 

the country.  

The children will be introduced to the physical and emotional changes in puberty through the use of an animated film (cartoon) 

and their understanding of how babies are made will be developed using a combination of film and animation. Relationships with 

friends and family are also discussed as is the difference between this kind of relationship and sexual relationships.  

Before we begin the course of lessons, all parents are welcome to view the resources by watching the videos that will be used. 

Therefore, you are invited to a viewing for parents straight after school on Tuesday 6th June. Staff will be available to answer any 

questions you may have. If you wish to attend, please return the reply slip below by Wednesday 24th May. Should you be unable to 

make alternative arrangements for the care of your children whilst you are attending the viewing, a member of staff will supervise 

them in another classroom whilst they watch a DVD or complete homework.  

You do have the right to withdraw your child from these lessons but, should you wish to do so, I suggest that you do view the 

videos first. 

The School’s Sex and Relationship Education Policy 2017 is being reviewed at present. The draft version is available for you to 

see in the policies section of the School web-site. Should you wish to comment on the policy please do so, in writing, via the 

School Office prior to Wednesday 17th May.   

Thank you for your continued support.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 

Year 4 - Sex and Relationships Education 

 

I wish to withdraw my child ____________________________in Class ______ from the full course* / programmes 5 and 6* of 

the Sex and Relationhips Education lessons (Please delete as appropriate). 

 

Please return this slip by: Friday 9th June     Signed _______________________(Parent) 

 

 

I would like to attend the viewing of the resources used in the Year 4 Sex and Relationships Education lessons to be held at school 

at 3.25pm on Tuesday 6th June. 

 

Signed __________________________ (Parent of _______________________in Class____) 
 
Please could my child(ren) – listed below – be supervised in another room whilst I attend the viewing: 
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